# **MASS INTENTIONS**

November 17<sup>th</sup> - 9:00 a.m. **T** Eugene Berube 11:00 a.m. St. Vital Parish & Parishioners November 21<sup>st</sup> 9:00 a.m. **T** Norm West

Monday, November 18<sup>th</sup> - Lapointe KC Council Meeting @ 8:00 p.m. Wed., November 20<sup>th</sup> Our Lady of the Hill KC Council Meeting @ 7:30 p.m.

# Confirmation

Is your child in Grade 6 and ready to make their Confirmation? *Thursday November 14<sup>th</sup>* was the Parents information and registration night. If you would *still* like your child to register for Confirmation, but missed this session, please phone Jeanette at 780-929-8541 to inquire about an alternate session.

### **GENERAL CHURCH CLEANING**

A cleaning bee is scheduled for Monday, November 25<sup>th</sup> starting at 1:00 p.m.

### **Project Santa Clara 2013**

Once again our parish is participating in Project Santa Clara, Mexico. We invite you to pick up a shopping list for the purchase of gifts for a boy or girl of the age range of your choice. All you have to do is buy the items on the list, put them in the box and bring everything back to the church. We also accept cash (or cheque) donations to support the missions. Remember that **100% of all donations goes directly to the supported communities** in Mexico (no admin fees at all). For more information please contact Fabiola at <a href="mailto:seethemiracles@hotmail.com">seethemiracles@hotmail.com</a> or 780-929-6838.

**November is** *All Souls Month.* You are invited to write the names of your loved ones who have passed away, in our *Book of Remembrance*, which is located at the entrance of the sanctuary. Prayers will be said for all names in the book. Masses will be said throughout the month of November.

The 2013-2014 Living with Christ (\$6.00) and the 2014 Sunday Missal for Young Children (\$10.00) will be available for sale at the back of the church.

<u>2014 Donation Envelopes</u> may be picked up at the back of the Church. If you have not used donation envelopes previously and would like a set please contact the parish office or fill out the parish registration indicating that you would like a set.

St. Vital CWL is hosting the **Blood Donor Clinic** on **Thursday, Nov. 21** from 3-8 p.m. at the Eaglemont Church in Beaumont.

#### KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS CAR MAGNETS

Our Lady of the Hill K of C council are selling "KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS" Car magnets. They are available in both French and English and are a great way to spread the message as we come closer to the Christmas Season. At a cost of just \$5.00 each, they are durable, attractive and will last for years. They will be available at the back of the church. For more info, call Joe @780-929-6056.

#### WCR - Don't Miss Out

The Western Catholic Reporter brings you the news affecting the Catholic community in our diocese, across Canada and around the world. More than a newspaper, however, the WCR is also a way to bring the Gospel to bear on the lives of individuals and of society. Reading the WCR is a way to stay informed about your Church and to be formed in the values of the Gospel. Starting January 1, 2014, the Western Catholic Reporter will be delivered only to those who purchase a subscription. At only \$30 a year, this is great value. To ensure you don't miss out, order your subscription now by phone at 780-424-1557, online at www.wcr.ab.ca/subscribe, or by mail – download the order form at www.wcr.ab.ca/subscribe. The WCR would also make a wonderful gift for an elderly or shut-in loved one. Thank you in advance for your generous help promoting and sustaining the communications ministry of the WCR.

We will have envelopes available for the **Special Collection for the Philippines** next weekend (**November 23<sup>rd</sup> & 24<sup>th</sup>**). The donations will be submitted to Development and Peace and the Federal Government will match the dollar donations that are received by December 9th.

# **Christmas Pageant!**

We are looking for children to join us in sharing the Story of Christmas with this year's Christmas Pageant!

There are some speaking roles, so we need children willing to read, as well as angels and animals!

We will meet quickly after the 11am Mass on November 17th and practices will start after the 11am Mass on December 1st